
-----Original Message----- 

From: Ann Mazur [mailto:amazur@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 7:04 PM 

To: zRepresentative Devin Carney 

Subject: tax hearing 

 

Dear Mr. Carney, 

  I cannot attend this hearing, I'm so sorry, but when are the Ct. Politicians going to stop 

taxing the people out of the state?   

 

  By adding all these additional taxes not only will you put the businesses out of business, 

you will also cause more unemployment pay outs.  What is wrong with the politicians in 

the State of Ct.?  Don't they realize that people have to live here and can't afford the 

living costs that are dealt to us by constantly raising taxes.  When is our Governor going 

to realize this.   

 

   Our Govenor is causing people to leave Ct. and all he will be stuck with will be 

unemployment, disability and welfare.  This has to stop.  Ct. use to be a wonderful place 

to live but it is now becoming to expensive to live here.   

 

   Thank you for letting me know and for being able to take the opportunity to respond to 

this issue. 

 

   I tried getting into the email you sent me but couldn't, so I'm sending this to you in 

hopes you can read my disappointment in this decision to do such a crazy increase.  

Please stop taxing the people, we are all taxed out.  Hard working people can't afford to 

run their businesses or keep their help because of this. 

 

   Thank you again 

   Ann Mazur 

   amazur@sbcglobal.net 
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